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Reply to the Attention of:

OCT | 2 1995

Mr. Daniel Harkins
President

Simple Saver Plus, Inc.
P.O. Box 324

Stoughton, WI 53589

Dear Mr. Harkins:

This is in response to your September 11 letter requesting a
letter of compliance from the Occupational Safety and Health
Administration (OSHA) for your Simple Saver Plus System.

As you know, OSHA does not endorse products nor issue formal
letters of approval for products or work procedures. However,
when provided with sufficient information, OSHA can offer an
opinion as to whether or not they afford compliance with certain
regulations. We have reviewed the Simple Saver Plus fall
protection information and test data and it appears that if the
flexible fabric is installed as described in your specifications
for materials and installation documents, the user would be in
compliance with OSHA's fall protection requirements for falls to
the interior of the structure. As we have discussed previously,
employees exposed to falls to the exterior may (depending on the
activity and fall height) have to be protected by a guard rail or
other effective system.

If we can be of any further assistance, please contact me or
Mr. Dale Cavanaugh of my staff at (202) 219-813s6.

Sincerely,
= __
.f//,,"f = —
ROy \F'.xGurtham P.E., J.D.
Director

Office of Construction and Maritime
Compliance Assistance



